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The Powell’s Valley Water District Board of Commissioners held their regular monthly meeting at the 

district office located 31 Adams Ridge Rd on Monday February 14, 2022 at 9:00 am. 

Chairman Stephen Everman and Office Clerk Ashley Hood. 

Chairman Stephen Everman brought meeting to order. 

Ashley Hood stated Babe Howard called the office and stated he was not feeling well and wasn’t going 

to be present for the meeting. Superintendent Kendell Knox reached out to Ashley Hood and informed 

her he also wasn’t feeling well and wasn’t going to be present at the meeting. 

Ashley Hood informed Chairman Stephen Everman the approved minutes from the Powell County Fiscal 

Court Meeting for December 2021 did not have any mention of the districts request made on 

11/30/2021 for a replacement Secretary/Treasurer position. Paula Snowden placed a call to the Powell 

County Judge’s office on 1/24/2022 and was asked to leave a message; no return call. Then on 

1/25/2022 she called again and spoke to Connie. She explained the issue that the district must comply 

with KRS 74.020 (9) (a) & (b). Connie stated she would talk to the Judge and send an email to the district 

explaining they had been notified; no response as of February 14, 2022.  

With no other business Chairman Stephen Everman adjourned the meeting 


